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GREETINGS FROM CHAPEL BY THE SEA

 

 
SUNDAYS IN AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 
Worship in person or via Zoom*
10:30 am (masks optional)
 
August 7  - Communion Sunday and potluck lunch.
After worship we'll enjoy table fellowship outside.
Outdoor eating and seating in the back lot.
Bring a dish to share or be our guest!
You are very welcome.
 
While Pastor Linda is away on vacation & study leave
we are blessed to have these guest preachers:
 
August 28        Gabriel Taylor 
September  4   Gabriel Taylor
September 11  John Olson 
September 18  Music Appreciation Sunday
      Tom Ferguson 
September 25  Stephen Northcutt 
 
Please support our guest preachers and be blessed.



Your presence will be a blessing to God and others.
 
* Zoom link to stream Sunday worship live 
Click on the link below at 10:30 am (PST)
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87599200291?pwd=TzZoSFVGYWhLWnlkSDdJK2lKalF1Zz09

Our AV/Zoom team is trained and ready to go.
Starting August 7 we'll begin the rotation. This will
free up Gabriel's time to do other things like manage
the church office during the pastor's time away in addition
to his volunteer treasurer work. Gabriel, you are a blessing!

The manse landline will be available to take messages.
The elder on call for that week will respond to questions
and prayer requests. Manse message line: 360.276.8143

SPIRITUAL FORMATION - Unfolding Grace
WEDNESDAYS from 4-5 pm via Zoom 
Bible study continues through October.
 
Session Highlights
Session met on July 24

• Missional Life elders reported on food insecurity in Ocean Shores
where the food bank is serving 168 households every week.
Session approved $250 for OS food bank monthly for 6 months. 

• Financial report and 6 month review was provided by treasurer, Gabriel 
Taylor

• Session gratefully acknowledged a generous donation which helped 
balance our deficit budget. 

• Tithes will be given to our mission partners and to our new ministry 
partner, Underground Ministries.

• Session approved Fidalgo coffee for Sunday coffee service.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87599200291?pwd=TzZoSFVGYWhLWnlkSDdJK2lKalF1Zz09


Fidalgocoffee.com is a second chance employer with its 
Underground Coffee program right here in Washington State.

Suggestions and/or concerns may be directed to the Chapel's
ruling elders: Dianne Burton, Wally Burton, Bill Duncanson, 
Connie Jones, Lee Marriott, Margaret Tegenfeldt
Clerk of Session:  Dianne Burton
Treasurer:  Gabriel Taylor

Community Outreach
AA - Mondays in the chapel hall
Pacific Beach Food bank - 3rd Tuesday
 in the parking lot of Fire Dept. #8
 

Fresh Produce Boxes - most Fridays
Volunteers Lee and Kelly pick up
the boxes in Hoquiam and deliver
them to the PB and Moclips post offices
for all to share. This outreach is funded by 
the Mackenzie Scott Foundation (ex-Bezos)

Rising Living Costs: Help at Hand 
We are aware that with the cost of living and fuel costs rising 
that some in our community may be struggling financially. 
If you, or someone you know, are in need  of help, 
please do get in touch with our benevolence team. 
Lee Marriott is the chair of the Topete Memorial Fund. 
All  conversations will be held in the strictest of confidence. 
Call the chapel office 360.276.8143

  
FRIDAY NOON IS PRAYER TIME AT THE CHAPEL

Set your alarm for noon on  Fridays. 

Pray with us in the unity of the Spirit if you cannot be with us in person at the chapel. 



Our intercessory prayers are needed for those on our prayer list and beyond.

An updated prayer list is available in the chapel or upon request.
 

Online giving is available by going to our website
www.chapelbytheseawa.org
and click the GIVING button.
 

In Christ's ministry
 

Pastor Linda
Email:  pastor@chapelbytheseawa.org
Manse landline: 360.276.8143
www.chapelbytheseawa.org
Mailing address:  P O Box 194, Pacific Beach, WA 98571
 The Chapel is a member church of Presbyterian Church USA 
(PCUSA) . 

Check online resources at   pcusa.org   and 

for the Presbytery of Olympia go to   olypres.org   

At the Presbytery Meeting this week the new website for
the Presbytery of Olympia was revealed.  Check it out:
https://www.olypres.org/
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